
 

   

 

 

CLUB NEWS – June 2025 
 
Dear Club Colleague, 

Welcome to this month’s edition of Club News! 

Read below to find out more about: 

• National Motorsport Week 
• Post Event Permit Payment Process 
• Marketing Accreditation – Hunts Kart Racing Club 
• Sustainability Accreditation – Omagh Motor Club 
• Sustainable Rally Charter 
• Middlesex County Automobile Club 120th Anniversary 
• Updates for Clubs from the Sporting & Safety Team 
• June Club Stories 

National Motorsport Week 

National Motorsport Week celebrates and promotes all forms of motorsport and the community 
making the sport thrive throughout the UK. With National Motorsport Week next month, it is the 
perfect time to start advertising your events. There are logos, templates and graphics available 
for your club to use available on the National Motorsport Week Website.    

Earlier this year we hosted our National Motorsport Week webinar, discussing how your club can 
use the Canva templates to promote the events running throughout the week. If you missed the 
webinar, you can watch a recording of it here.  

If you are running an event for National Motorsport Week, tell us about it! You can send us details 
of your event here. 

National Motorsport Week Brand Templates and Logos 

Post Event Permit Payment Process 

After each Event, the individual responsible for Permit payments must log into the Motorsport 
Management Platform to record the number of competitors and complete the checkout process. 

For those choosing to pay via bank transfer or cheque, please select the "Invoice" option during 
checkout and ensure that the invoice number is used as the payment reference. 

Please note: BACS payments should not reference the Permit number and should only be made 
after completing the online checkout process. Failing to do so may result in delays in financial 
reconciliation. 

A step-by-step video guide is available to assist with this process: 
▶️ Watch the video guide 

 

https://motorsportweek.org/campaign-assets/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xz1ARxGbDuc
https://www.cognitoforms.com/MotorsportUK1/NationalMotorsportWeek2025
https://motorsportweek.org/campaign-assets/
https://vimeopro.com/user44435707/motorsport-uk-member-tutorials/video/1021789488


 

   

 

Marketing Accreditation – Hunts Kart Racing Club 

Congratulations to Hunts Kart Racing for completing our club Marketing Accreditation. It is 
lovely to see a club being recognised for their hard work and promotion of motorsport.  

The Marketing Accreditation is a great way for your club to be recognised for the hard work 
your team puts in to advertise your events and activities. It can also be a fantastic learning tool 
to help develop your marketing skills.  

If you are interested or would like to know more about the accreditation take a look at the 
Marketing Accreditation page.  

https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/marketing-accreditation/ 

Sustainability Accreditation – Omagh Motor Club 

Omagh Motor Club have become the latest club to achieve the Sustainability Accreditation, the 
fourth club so far in 2025!  

Alongside completing the accreditation, they have also agreed to the Sustainable Rally Charter 
and used the Carbon Calculator on one of their events, meaning that they are the first Rally 
club to be fully compliant with the Sustainable Rally Charter. 

A huge well done to Derek Graham and the team for their hard work to achieve the 
accreditation. 

If you are interested in becoming an Accredited Sustainable club you can find more details 
here, or contact the Club Development team directly at club.development@motorsportuk.org 
who can provide support and guidance for your application.   

Congratulations once again to Omagh Motor Club and to all our other Sustainable clubs. We 
can’t wait to add more to the list!   

Sustainable Rally Charter Reminder 

Omagh Motor Club have also become the first Rally club to be fully compliant with the 
Sustainable Rally Charter!   
 
If your club organises Stage Rallies, then this is a reminder that the Sustainable Rally Charter is 
mandatory. To be compliant, your club needs to do the following...   

• Agree to the Sustainable Rally Charter – you can do this simply by sending an email to 
rally@motorsportuk.org stating that you agree!   

• Use the Carbon Calculator tool at one of your events – it doesn’t necessarily need to be 
used at a stage rally! If it’s easier, you can use it at an Autotest or 12 car. There are plenty 
of Environmental Volunteers who are happy to attend events and help you use the 
calculator too. Contact sustainability@motorsportuk.org for more details.   

https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/marketing-accreditation/
https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/marketing-accreditation/
https://motorsportuk.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/MSUK_RallySustainabilityCharter2024_v4.pdf
https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/becoming-a-sustainable-club/
https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/sustainability-accreditation/
mailto:club.development@motorsportuk.org
https://motorsportuk.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/04/MSUK_RallySustainabilityCharter2024_v4.pdf
mailto:rally@motorsportuk.org
https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/becoming-a-sustainable-club/
mailto:sustainability@motorsportuk.org


 

   

 

• Achieve the Motorsport UK Sustainability Accreditation – You can find full details of how 
to apply here, or if you need any help getting started, please contact 
club.development@motorsportuk.org.  

To be able to run Stage Rallies in 2026, your club must have completed the above three tasks. 
We are here to help and support you through the process, so please don’t hesitate to get in touch 
if you have any questions.  

We hosted a webinar explaining the charter last year, you can re-watch it here to refresh your 
memory.   

We look forward to receiving your Sustainability Accreditation applications!  

Middlesex County Automobile Club 120th Anniversary 

This month Claire Kirkpatrick, Director of Club and Volunteer Development, attended the 
Middlesex County Automobile Club’s presentation evening. The event took place at Brooklands 
Museum which included a two day exhibition showcasing the club's history. During the evening 
of celebrations, Claire presented the club with their 120th anniversary certificate. Thank you for 
inviting us and letting us celebrate with you.  

Anniversaries are a great time for Clubs to celebrate their rich motoring history. Focusing on 
four different milestones: 50, 75, 100, and 120 years, the Club Anniversaries scheme helps to 
provide recognition of this achievement for your club. If your club is celebrating in 2026, please 
let us know by emailing us club.development@motorsportuk.org.  

To find out more about the scheme, head to the Club Anniversaries webpage on the Motorsport 
UK website.  

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES WEBPAGE  

Updates for Clubs from the Sporting & Safety Team  

Please click below to read updates from the Sporting & Safety Team regarding various different 
disciplines and information for event organisers. Topics include: 

- NCR Version Update 
- Rescue Vehicle & Crew Attendance Record 
- Incident Pack 
- Concussion Policy 
- Media Personnel 
- Personnel and Equipment Form 
- Fines 
- Property Damage Claims 
- Registered Paramedics 
- Medical Statistics Form 
- Licence Check 
- Non-production of Licence 
- Signing of documentation 
- Naming of officials 

https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/sustainability-accreditation/
mailto:club.development@motorsportuk.org
https://www.motorsportuk.org/clubs-organisers/club-toolkit/sustainable-rally-charter/
mailto:club.development@motorsportuk.org
https://www.motorsportuk.org/club-anniversaries/


 

   

 

- Drone Policy 
- Single Use Plastic Tyre Wraps 

Read the Sporting and Safety Updates HERE. 

June Club Stories 

An exciting month of events from StreetCar events to Father’s Day fun. We want to hear your 
stories and experiences of running and participating events. You just might see it in Club news 
next month! 

Submit your story here. 

JUNE CLUB STORIES  

Now Recruiting: Motorsport UK Committees 

Love motorsport and have the experience to help shape its future? Motorsport UK is inviting 
applications from dedicated and knowledgeable individuals to join its various Committees. 

Learn more here. 

 

https://motorsportuk.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Sporting-Safety-Updates-June-2025.pdf
https://www.cognitoforms.com/MotorsportUK1/ClubNewsClubSubmissions
https://www.motorsportuk.org/news/
https://motorsportuk.s3.eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/wp-content/uploads/2025/06/Revolution-Advert-for-2026-Committees.pdf

